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N.M. 31 Closing in Eddy County for Railroad Crossing 
Work 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation will assist Southwest Railroad with railroad crossing 
replacement work on N.M. 31, near Loving beginning Tuesday, August 13.  The work will consist of the 
replacement of the railroad crossing and repave the asphalt approaches.   
  
N.M. 31 will be closed at various locations along the route from August 13 to August 20, then again 
August 26 to August 28.  Traffic will be detoured to alternate routes.  
 
Additional railroad crossing work was completed on N.M. 2 near Lake Arthur earlier this month.  These 
projects are included within NMDOT’s railroad grade-crossing safety program, which repairs, upgrades 
or removes crossings each year.  
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
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Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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